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2016 Integrated Resource Plan.

This memorandum outlines the protocol for the public comment hearing scheduled in this

docket for May 15,2017 at the Portland Building.

Registration opens at 5:30 p.m. in the lobby outside of the auditorium. The hearing will

begin promptly at 6:00 p.m. and end at 8:30 p.m. A court reporter will be present.

The auditorium has a capacity of 208 people and may be at or near capacity. At the start

of the hearing, the Commissioners will assess the numbers of speakers requesting to

comment and determine the time limit for individual comments. The limit could be

between one to three minutes, depending on the number of people requesting to

comment.

Since the purpose of this public comment hearing is to hear from members of the public,

there will be no formal presentation from Commission Staff, Portland General Electric

Company, or other parties to this docket. This is not intended as a question and answer

session; the Commissioners will generally not be answering questions to help ensure that all

who want to speak get an opportunity. Commission Staff will be available in the lobby

throughout the hearing to answer any questions regarding this docket.

Once the hearing begins, members of the public will be called up to present comments in

the order in which they registered. At the podium, speakers are requested to direct their

comments to the Commissioners and not the audience and to respect the time limitation.

Comments are limited to issues relating to PGE's integrated resource plan.

) thDated this 8L" day of May, 2017, at Salem, Oregon.

•K- ^U'( \^, i r..v

Ruth Harper
Administrative Law Judge

<.-


